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CAA Approved
Vehicle Repair Facility

We do ALL Automotive mAintenAnce

Serving Halton Hills
& Georgetown Since 1985

– Ask About our monthly speciAls– Ask About our monthly speci

™
354 Guelph st. unit 21, Georgetown

905-877-8220
bstephens@quikautokrown.com

Join Our 2022-23 Season
House League &
U9/U11 Rep Programs
Open for Registration
Building Confidence, Developing
Skills, and a lot of FUN!

Girls’
Hockey

www.nhgha.com

Register
now

PLEASE
BE AWARE OF SALES

PRACTICES
Avoid being pressured into buying
a hearing aid. As with any other
medical decision, you should be given
the opportunity to seek additional
information or a second opinion.
Sales personnel using high pressure
approaches demonstrate little concern
for your well being.

When Darryl Ford
moved to Georgetown two
years ago, he started
looking for a running group.
Unable to find one, he decid-
ed to start his own. 

Not wanting to overthink
it, he named it the George-
town Runners. As he sought
out members, he quickly
learned that a group named
the Georgetown Runners
had operated for 35 years,
from 1982 to 2017.

"Once I started to touch
base with these guys, I start-
ed to learn their history," he
said. "They sort of aged out
and they weren't attracting
too many new runners."

Ford hasn't had too much
trouble finding interested
runners though, including

many of the members of the
previous incarnation of the
club.

"The biggest part for me
was how (the club) was go-
ing to work," he said.
"They've been very accept-
ing and very grateful and
willing to share their
knowledge."

His discovery led to a
slight change in his original
name with it becoming
Georgetown Runners 2.0.

Ford said he wants a club
that welcomes everyone,
which led to the club's slo-
gan — All Faces, All Paces.

"It's not just a running
club," he said. "The plan is
to emphasize the social side.
It's a social group that uses
running as a medium to get
together."

Ford started with Sun-
day runs with 15 to 25 peo-

ple, but it quickly expanded. 
Every Tuesday at 6:30

p.m. at Centennial Public
School there is a learn to
run session. The introduc-
tory sessions where new-
comers can walk or run on a
small track, get tips on
warm-ups, hydration, cloth-
ing and running tech-
niques. There are also sup-
ported runs where an expe-
rienced runner will run at
your pace, ensuring nobody
gets left behind.

There are also weekly

runs Wednesday at 6:30 a.m.
leaving from the parking lot
of Shoppers Drug Mart on
Mountainview Road,
Thursday at 6:30 p.m. at the
Georgetown Fairgrounds
and Sunday at 8:30 a.m. leav-
ing from various locations
in town. Ford hopes to stage
the group's first race in the
fall as well as organize
events like a pub run. For
more information, visit the
group's Facebook page at
facebook.com/groups/
georgetownrunners.

WHAT'S ON

NEW RUNNING
GROUP LAUNCHED

Kandice Raymond (left) and Joanne Colthard take part in the
Georgetown Runners 2.0's weekly run at Centennial Public
School.

Herb Garbutt/Metroland

HERB GARBUTT
hgarbutt@metroland.com


